
Here’s what’s in the newsletter this week!  

 Important dates for your diaries – inc. new inset days  

 Headteacher weekly update  

 Core Christian Value Awards  

 Owl Awards 

 General Information – Important Reminders 

 FoSS Update – Information about packed teas for the 
Summer Production and non-uniform day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sparsholt C of E Primary School 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

8th July 2022 

Dates for your diaries      

“Marvellous Monday” – Willow & Beech parents  Monday 11th July, 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

“Terrific Tuesday” – Maple, Rowan & Oak parents  Tuesday 12th July, 3:30pm – 4:30pm 

Non-school Uniform Day for FoSS Raffle    Friday 15th July 

Whole School Summer Production – Peter Pan   Monday 18th July 1:30pm 

    Tuesday 19th July 6:30pm 

Last Day of Summer Term    Thursday 21st July 

Inset Days 22/23    1st & 2nd Sept 22, 10th Oct 22, 20th Feb 23, 26th June 23 

First Day of Autumn Term    Monday 5th September 2022 

Non Uniform Day 
– Friday 15th July 

– please bring 
Raffle Prizes for 

FoSS for Summer 
Production 



 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we edge ever closer to the end of term, the children are continuing to remain focused and enthusiastic about 
every element of school life. Preparations for the end of year production are in full swing with costumes 
appearing, lines being learnt and songs being sung. They are also continuing to concentrate on learning within the 
classroom. Maple class have been using their Maths, English and DT skills to make some very delicious looking 
‘Rocky Road’ for which they had already prepared a marketing plan – ‘The Apprentice’ here we come! Rowan 
have been investigating the circulatory system and looking at how it is affected by exercise, which included the 
children exercising and comparing their pulse rates before and after. Willow and Beech have carried on with their 
amazing Maths investigations and it has been wonderful seeing them apply all their previous knowledge to the 
tasks at hand. 

With less than two weeks to go before we have to say goodbye to our Year 6s, yesterday we welcomed our new 
Year R pupils into school for their first stay and play session, which they seemed to fully enjoy. It seems so strange 
to see these new little faces and know that by the time they complete their journey with us, they will become the 
capable, kind, caring and determined Year 6s we see today. 

Sparsholt Football Team competed in their final fixture of the season this week. Throughout this season, 14 of our 
children have taken part in matches, over half of whom had never played in a competitive match before. With 3 
wins under their belt across the season, all the children have continued to show great sportsmanship and 
teamwork, encouraging and supporting each other – well done! 

We are very much looking forward to seeing you all next week at ‘Marvellous Monday’ for KS1 parents and 
‘Terrific Tuesday’ for KS2 Parents. Both events will take place from 3.30pm to 4.30pm and will enable you to come 
into class with your child and look through their work with them. The end of year annual reports will then come 
out later next week. 

As I am sure you are aware, a heat wave is being forecasted for next week so please do make sure that the 
children come with sun cream applied, a hat and a water bottle. 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hanratty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Core Christian Value Awards 

We were very proud to commend our Core Christian Value Award recipients in 
Celebration Worship today. Children from each class are nominated weekly for 
each of our Core Values: Courage, Compassion and Creativity. 

Courage           Compassion       Creativity  

Willow Daisy Edward Henri A    

Beech Diya Hannah Martha         

Maple Gregory Hugh Seb   

Rowan Oscar Olivia Zac     

Oak William N Lyla Adam  

   

 



GOLD:  

SILVER: Julia 

BRONZE: Seth, Lyla, 
Henry, Hemming, Jacob, 

Inigo, Nancy H, Clara 

 

 

House Point “Owl” Awards 

Bronze owl awards are given out to children who have earned 100 house points. 

Silver owl awards are given out to children who have earned 200 house points. 

Gold owl awards are given out to children who have earned 300 house points. 

This week we were delighted to present the following award: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Reminders 

 Last day of this school term is Thursday 21st July 

 There will be no school-run clubs on the w/c 18th July 

 After-School Extended Provision Club will not run on Thursday 21st July 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FoSS Update 
 

 Ice cream sale today after school - 3.30pm and 4.30pm outside main entrance to School and at 

Littleton bus stops.  

 

 Time to order your child’s tea for show night. Please support FoSS raising money for the school. 

Email your orders in and transfer money to FoSS account.  

 

 Non-uniform day next Friday 15th July. Let your children come to school in their own clothes, in 

exchange for a raffle prize e.g. bottle of wine, chocolates or similar 

 


